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           12th January 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Science Oxford Planetarium visit to school – Tuesday 31st January  
 
Oak Class have been offered a fantastic experience to consolidate our learning about the solar 
system from last term. Science Oxford have amazing resources that can bring the experience of 
a planetarium to our school, without the additional cost of using a bus to transport the children, it 
is a great opportunity to engage and excite the mighty Oaks...  
 
We understand that it is short notice and so soon after Christmas, so a voluntary contribution can 
be made in February if needed.  
 
The voluntary contribution of £11.50 per child has been loaded to ParenPay. With the cost of 
living crisis, please do talk to Mrs Baker in confidence if you are not able to make this payment, 
as we may be able to support you. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mr Protherough 
Oak Class Teacher 
 
 
 

Science Oxford Planetarium 
Tuesday 31st January 

 

☐  I give permission for my child to attend the Science Oxford Planetarium at Kirtlington Primary  

      School 
 

☐  I do not give permission for my child to attend the Science Oxford Planetarium at Kirtlington  

     Primary School 
 

☐  I have made a voluntary contribution of £11.50 on ParentPay 

 
Child’s name:     __________________________________ 
 
 
Parent/Carer name:  __________________________________ 
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